
From: Heather Bull  
Sent: Saturday, January 29, 2022 2:46 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Amica Development Wilson/Rousseaux Street Ancaster 
 

To Whom it may concern, 

As this monstrosity seems to break every bylaw ever written; why are the Planning 

Committee and Council even bothering to waste time debating it’s approval? 

Sincerely, 

Heather Bull 
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